
REQUEST FOR QUOTATION 

Procurement of: Delivery and Installation of Computer 
Tomography scanners – 3 sets and the Related Services 

 
Ref No: G14 
Project: Mongolia Covid-19 Emergency Response and Health SystemPreparedness 
  Project 
Issued on: 12 December 2023 

 
 The Ministry of Health of Mongolia has received financing from the World Bank toward 
the cost of the above Project and intends to apply part of the proceeds toward payments 
under the contract for above procurement. 
 
 The Ministry of Health of Mongolia now invites quotations from suppliers / bidders for 
the Goods and the Related Services described in Request for Quotation (RFQ) Document. 
 
 Bidding will be conducted through international competitive procurement using a 
RFQ as specified in the World Bank’s “Procurement Regulations for IPF Borrowers” 
November 2020 edition (“Procurement Regulations”), and is open to all eligible Bidders as 
defined in the Procurement Regulations. Bid Security is not required. The budged is USD 
1,620,000. 
 
 Quotations must be delivered to the address below on or before 16:00 hours 
(Ulaanbaatar time) of 08 January 2024. Electronic Bidding will not be permitted. Late 
Quotations will be rejected. Quotatoins will be publicly opened in the presence of the Bidders’ 
designated representatives and anyone who chooses to attend at the address below at 16:00 
hours (Ulaanbaatar time) on the same date. 
 
 How to obtain the Request for Quotation document: The RFQ document in the 
English language may be obtained by interested bidders upon the submission of a written 
application to S.Munkh-Ochir, Procurement Specialist of Project Implementation Unit at 
email: munkh@ehp.mn with copy to B.Sansarmaa, Specialist, Ministry of Health at email: 
sansarmaa@moh.gov.mn. The RFQ document is free of charge. 
 

Address: Project Implementation Unit, Office room #1103, 11th floor, Ayud tower, 
Olympic street 5, 1st khoroo, Sukhbaatar district, Ulaanbaatar - 14240, Mongolia 

Web site: http://ehp.mn 
 

Remark: This advertisement first appeared on 12 January 2023 issue of this newspaper. 
Deadline for receipt of advertisement is changed from 03 January to 08 January 
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